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The past financial year for the Australian Artillery Association Inc, that being the period 1st 
March 2023 to 28th April 2024, has been a very quiet one given what happened to the Secretary 
Graham Hampton (see his report). 

Overall, we are in a sound position financially with no outstanding debts as we move into 
2025/26. 

 

 

 

 

Wayne Thompson  
Treasurer 
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